
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/16/2015 12:11:13 PM
Subject: Re: resettlement letter to the Governor

Unfortunately, the letter is not factual. I had asked him to hold for us give him our official response. 
Obviously, that didn't happen - because she was asked his letter during her 11:00am presser.

Regardless the letter is not factual.

On Nov 16, 2015, at 10:38 AM, Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov> wrote:

Katherine - The original letter is being hand-delivered to your office. But here's your copy. Sen. Peeler said he 
had texted you about it earlier today.

Thanks!
Martha

<Spartanburg Refugee Resettlement.pdf>
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